
Newsletter  

Your Organization 

Reminders: 

• Utility Payments are due  in 
Office by the 10th of every 
month, not postmarked. Late 
fees apply if received after due 
date or balance not paid in full 

• PSN Help # 866-917-7368 
(must have valid email and 
account #) 

• FOOD PANTRY @ FSFRC -1st & 
3rd Fridays of the month from 
9am-11am. 

Upcoming Events & 
Meetings: 

• Sierra Alliance Mtg– 

Wednesday, Sept 25, 2024 @ 
5:30pm 

• HPUD Board Meeting 

9//24/24 @ 5:30pm 

• Neighborhood Watch  5:30    

2nd Wed of each month  @ 
Assembly of God  Church 

• HPUD closed 10/14 

 

          

Get Roasted Coffee Shop & Deli is Closing. 
 What has become a welcoming gathering spot, here in Herlong, will 
be closing November, 21th. Angel & Casey Humphrey opened Get Roasted 
Coffee Shop in 2018.  A little over a year from opening, when Karen and Edith 
Higgins left the Deli, the coffee shop and deli combined.  
 Upon visiting with Angel, she shared this: “Unfortunately, with the rise 
of inflation, insurances, fees, deliveries, utilities, etc., we are just having a re-
ally hard time financially sustaining anymore. With that we’ve decided to 
downsize and just go mobile. We still have the coffee trailer and plan on do-
ing events.  We have really appreciated the support and all the friendships we 
have made through the shop. We’re not extremely excited about the changes 
because I know it’s gonna be hard for the community and my team members.  
But it’s the only thing that we can do at the moment. South County is our 
home, and our heart, and will always be. We love and will miss everybody.” 
 Please stop by, show your support of this local business and let 
Casey and Angel to know how much we will miss Get Roasted! 
    

            

Burn Permits are suspended until further notice. 
               

Fort Sage Family Resource Center (FSFRC) offer a food pantry the 1st and 3rd 
Friday of each month. A social worker from Lassen Works is available the 3rd 
Friday of each month. FSFRC is located at 1223 Sierra St. (The old VFW Hall.) 
here in Herlong. Other services include help filling out forms for LIHEAP which 
provides help with bills for heating and electricity.   
     

 FSFRC’s phone number is 530-485-5224. 
    

FSFRC will be having their first Annual Fall Bake & Rummage Sale, Saturday, 
October 5th, 9am-3pm at the Resource Center. For information about vendor 
spaces or rummage donations call 530-249-7343. 
          

School is back in session — Please be aware of the children on their way to 
school and on their way home from school! 
 
October Dates to Remember:  Columbus Day is  October 14!  
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